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Elsen, Nikki

From: Sandra Hoeser <shoes0227@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 5:55 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Street lighting

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
I totally and unequivocally support  pedestrian lighting in the 10th and Cass district for Main Street, 
7th-west ave, 10th st 100 and 300 blocks s, Cameron 8th-10th and moving up the proposed 8 and 9 th 
street Cass to Market! 
 
Sandra Hoeser 
1205 7th St. So Apt 309 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
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